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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S  

 

 

Dates for 

your diary. 

24.11.21 

Flu immunisations 

01.12.21 

Beauty & the Beast 

Panto Trip 

02.12.21 

Parent & child      

session 3 with      

Father Stephen at 

church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St. Anne's Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thank you so much to all of the 

children who supported Children 

in Need day by wearing                     

something spotty, wearing               

something related to Pudsey or 

simply wearing non-uniform and 

donating their money.  We are 

very pleased to inform you that 

we raised an incredible £129.  If 

you have not yet donated the 

money, please do so at your      

earliest convenience so we can 

forward it on to the charity.  

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

Flu immunisations for the               

children will be taking place on 

Wednesday.  All children will 

receive the immunisation (if 

parents have previously                   

consented) 

COVID 

Please can we urge our                   

parents to continue with their 

lateral flow tests with your                    

children on a twice weekly 

basis, or at least weekly, if at 

all possible. We are                              

experiencing a bit of a surge in 

school at the moment, and 

testing is the easiest way to 

ensure it does not get out of 

control.  We know it is not 

pleasant for the children, but it 

is very quick and would benefit 

our school community                      

enormously if you could                  

support us with this. Thank you 

in advance.  

LIBRARY BOOKS 

We currently have 35 library 

books that have been out on 

loan for a number of weeks 

which have not yet been re-

turned. If you know your child 

has one of the books at home, 

please can you return it to 

school.  Once the children 

have returned the outstanding 

books, we can issue new with 

something new and exciting to 

enjoy at home. We have a 

wealth of beautiful books for 

the children to choose from 

and we love the fact that they 

are back in borrowing books, 

purely for pleasure.  

CONFIRMATION                            

PREPARATION 

Unfortunately, Father Stephen 

has had to change the way he 

can deliver the remaining                 

confirmation preparation                     

sessions.  Due to a COVID                  

outbreak, he will be delivering 

the remainder of the sessions via 

a virtual platform.  So he can 

invite each of the families to 

these sessions, could you please 

email Father Stephen at 

fr.stephen.fawcett@rcaob.org.uk 

He will then have your email 

address and he will be able to 

invite you to the virtual meetings. 

He apologises that the format 

has to change, especially as they 

were such useful sessions with 

such wonderful attendance and 

participation, but he is doing 

what he feels is best for the 

school and parish community.  

UNIFORM/PE UNIFORM 

We have lots of children who are 

coming in to school wearing their 

PE uniform on days they do not 

have PE.  The days for PE are 

all listed on the website, or we 

can help you if you phone the 

office. May we also remind you 

that the children do not need to 

wear their PE uniform if they 

have an after school club.  On 

those days they can wear their 

normal school uniform and bring 

their PE kit in their bag to change 

into.  

BLESSING OF THE CRIB 

We are delighted that this year 

will see the return of the blessing 

of the crib.  This will be on                

Sunday, 28th November in 

Broadgate , City Centre.  As    

always, it will be led by Father                  

Cannon Farrell and our Coventry 

schools. Please put the date in 

your diary.  



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Aysha Alicja 

Year 1 Summer Max 

Year 2 Tyonna Alantia 

Year 3 Isabelle Jack B 

Year 4 Bora Kevin B 

Year 5 Macy Glody 

Year 6 Kayla Guy 

Well done to all of our amazing stars. We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated this week. 

Nilaxzan, Kashope, Holly 

 

Year 
Group 

Helpful 
and      

loving 

Attentive 
and kind 

Listening 
and      

learning 

Open 
and 

honest 

1 25 31 104 8 

2 10 27 136   

3 15 73 15 49 

4 13 6 15 5 

5 27 20 35 1 

6 113 33 16 2 


